
Chairs in observation rooms will
be placed with regard to social
distancing recommendations.
Please do not move the chairs
from their locations. 

Supervisors will call children into
the pool area, and in order to
limit the number of people on
the deck, we ask that parents
remain in observation rooms.

1 parent per family

Safety
Guidelines

miller swim school

Wash your hands

If necessary, you may bring a stroller
into the facility. We are asking,
however, NO STROLLERS in LOCKER
ROOMS. 

Parents keep all

belongings

There will be one way in each facility
and one way out. Please follow the
signs posted throughout the building. 

Locker rooms will be open and
available for use before and after
class. You may re-enter the facility to
utilize them. 

We request that if you or your swimmer
is exhibiting symptoms of fever or illness
to postpone their lessons for the health
and safety of our Miller community.

masks  optional

PLease bring
your swimmer

dressed and
ready to get in

the water. with
hair pulled back

State of the art
UV filter

 system kills
99.9% of all
bacteria &

viral infections


